
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF CAMBRIA  

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held 

by the Town Board of the Town of Cambria on the 11th day of 

April, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., at the Town Hall, 4160 Upper Mountain 

Road, Sanborn, New York, regarding granting a cable television 

franchise agreement by and between the Town of Cambria and 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC, an indirect subsidiary of Charter 

Communications.   

 

 A copy of the agreement is available for public inspection 

during normal business hours at the Town Clerk’s office, 4160 

Upper Mountain Road, Sanborn, New York. 

 

 At such public hearing, all persons interested, who wish to 

be heard will be heard. 

 

 

Dated:  March 28, 2024 

 

      TAMARA J COOPER 

      Town Clerk/RMO/RMC 

      Town of Cambria 

  

 


